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Things to note: 

Our Christmas performances are next week on Wednesday and Thursday. The 

children have been trying so hard with their lines and singing… I’m sure it will bring a 

tear to your eye! 

It is the Christmas Fair next Friday! We shall be selling beautiful hand-made 

decorations. We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

What we have been learning: 

Last Friday, Crystal Class were lucky enough to have a visit from Mrs Roper who taught us all 

about the Iron Age. The children rolled up their sleeves and got stuck in to the weaving, 

natural dying and grinding to create flour. We quickly learnt that this was tricky work and 

definitely needed teamwork to make our learning a success!  

               

This week, we have been Scientists, classifying rocks and preparing our investigations on rock 

permeability. 

In English, we are very close to completing our information texts. They have been challenging 

but I am very proud of all the children and their writing efforts. We have certainly been 

challenging ourselves with our conjunctions and vocabulary choice.  

Next week: 
• More preparation for Christmas and the performance (we are getting incredibly close 

now). 

• Organising our Museum night – date to be confirmed with our personal invitations. 
• More exciting investigating of our theme. 

 


